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Daytime lane closures start Nov. 27 on Murray Baker Bridge  
  

PEORIA — The Illinois Department of Transportation announced today that daytime lane closures are 

planned for the Murray Baker Bridge beginning Nov. 27. 

 

The closures, which will run from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., are needed for additional inspections of the 

bridge. Westbound lane closures begin Nov. 27 and run through Nov. 29, while the eastbound closures 

are Dec. 4-6. 

 

Please slow down and use caution when driving through this and any work zone.  

 

Follow us at twitter.com/IDOTDistrict4 for IDOT District 4 updates on Twitter. Visit 

gettingaroundpeoria.com for updated traffic information and views from traffic cameras in Peoria and 

surrounding areas. 
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